The 20-Ghost Club Limited

Minutes of a Committee Meeting held between 13.30 and 14.50 on 10 March 2021 by Zoom
Present








Ken Forbes (Chairman)

Brian Fidler (Company Secretary)

Philip Hall (Treasurer)

Graham Tyson (Membership Secretary)

Sir John Stuttard

Strone Macpherson

Nick Naismith

Ashley Carmichael (Trophy Master)
John Redmill 

Johnnie Gallop (Editor, News & Record)

Henry Fitzhugh (in attendance, as Database Manager and minute-taker)

John Narvell 

Fokko Keuning 

Doug Magee  
John Snook 
Apologies were received from Rosemary Jeffreys, who was in Greece for a funeral.
The purpose of the Committee meeting was to review the prospects for upcoming events prior to the AGM on 13 March.  Ken reported that many people had signed up for it. 

Review of Events

2021
1. Mallory Court June 21st – 23rd: the hotel has been practical and sensible in adjusting the date to meet the new guidelines.  Brian Fidler will contact all participants with the new dates.
2. The Lancashire Bomber event is now postponed to 10-13 May 2022.  
3. IGS Derbyshire has been postponed from May this year to May 2022.
4. New Forest: prospects are positive, for UK participants at least.  Dates and hotels have been booked including the tour of the Isle of Wight.  A flyer should go out in 4-6 weeks, once it is clear which venues we plan to visit will be open.  
5. Expressions of interest had been received in respect of 18 cars for the London to Edinburgh.  Booking should open soon.  
6. Scottish Tour: it would be possible to do one tour for 21 cars.  21 couples were coming from abroad including the EU.  There was a waiting list of two, but the four Australian participants were at risk.  People would be on the same tours as before, and all the London to Edinburgh people would be on the first tour.  Sir Michael Kadoorie would be on the second tour with entourage. AX201 would be on the second tour driven by Andy Wood.  The first tour had two nights in Inverness, the second tour one night there.  Lukas Halusa has had to withdraw. 
7. Autumn Lunch 2021: Ashley offered to organise this. 
2022 and beyond
Habsburg Tour.  John Stuttard may add one more day to the Habsburg Tour, because Rolls-Royce wants to organise something in Bratislava.
8. Johnnie reported there were some problems with finding a hotel in Dorset for his tour.
9. Alain Niepceron is eager for the Loire tour to take place in September 2023. 

10. The Alpine 2023 was discussed, which is being organised by Mindworks.  No dates had been fixed yet and guidance was requested.  It would be open to all Club cars.  
11. Doug suggested New England for 2024. 

12. John and Mary Narvell have organised a Zoom event about 1930s transportation design, presented by a curator from the V&A, Dr Greg Votaloto, on 20 May at 18.00.
Treasurer’s Report
13. Philip Hall presented his report.  All the accounts were OK. 
AOB

14. Brian Fidler has withdrawn as Company Secretary for domestic reasons in favour of John Snook, but has agreed to stay on the Committee for the next 18 months, which is great news.  
15. Nick Naismith. said that it would not be a bad idea to organise a hospitality tent for the Goodwood Revival, and he would look into organising it for a later year. 

